Lester, Steve

From: Lester, Steve

Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 9:01 AM
To: ‘Jay Edwards'

Subject: RE: Water 67 meeting

Hellg Jay:

Likewise, | was surprised & encouraged by a positive result. | think there is enough momentum & support to make some
real progress this year. I'll do my best to set that in motion by coordinating with Brandi & other interested people like
you.

It’s a big job, but you have already made good progress for your area. That will help as we broaden the effort throughout
the water district. Thank you for your hard work & interest in this. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you need
anything.

Regards,

Steve Lester
Interim Western Region manager

From: Jay Edwards [ mailto:jay.edwards@ameri-title.com]
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 4:58 PM

To: Lester, Steve

Subject: Water 67 meeting

Steve: Thank you for your timely talk and presence at the meeting. | was presently surprised by the positive attitude
about measuring water and paying for the Water Master position. A lot of progress was made today. A key to this
momentum will be your Department working onsite with Brandi and additional education for her.

Thanks again.

Jay Edwards
Sec. Weiser lrrigation District



